
 

 

 

Kitsap Aircraft Radio Control Society 

Meeting Minutes 

September 11th, 2011 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Visitors: None 
 
New Members: None  
 
Club Business: 
 

• Verlyn reviewed the details of Boots’ death and discussed his history with Boots.  
Verlyn will forward the club’s bereavement donations to Boots’ widow. 

 
• Neil reminded the membership that the date of the Port Townsend Aero Museum 

tour is October 8th. 
 
• Brian reported that discussions with the Civil Air Patrol apparently broke down 

because of a change in their contact person.  After speaking with them at the 
Blackberry Festival, Brian is exploring the possibility of restarting discussions. 

 
• Brian reported there may be some interest in working with local area high 

schools, but it’s too early to tell. 
 
• Al requested an education package from the AMA, but that it was not what he 

expected and he will try again. 
 

• The safety-related issues of calling out when approaching for landings were 
discussed. 

 
• Al and Brian discussed their adventures in driving to and participating in the 

Shuswap Float Fly-in. 
 



 

 

• Jeff reported that he is making good progress working with the county on having 
the trees at the north end of the runway cut. 

 
• Jeff suggested contacting other clubs to determine what benefits local areas 

received by hosting events. Al will contact the Shuswap people to try and get 
some firm numbers. 

 
• The Blackberry Festival display was a success with six club members hosting and 

a number of other doing flight displays at the field.  The flight simulator on Neil’s 
big screen television was especially popular. 

 
• The treasurer’s report and the minutes of last month’s meeting were read and 

approved. 
 

• The speed test scheduled for September 17th has been cancelled. 
 
Show and Tell:  
 

• Harvey showed his Hiper Bite. 
 
• Jim showed his Performer. 
 
Harvey won Show & Tell. 
 

A Flight Box was donated to the club for training. 
 
Quarter Drawing: No winner 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm. 
 
Minutes approved October 11, 2011. 


